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2021 TSC Sponsors
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From the Grill

* We are going to take steps to enforce our club rule about golf carts staying on the path 
around greens and teeing areas. 

* Membership Promotion - Pay full membership fee for 2022 and play the remainder of   
  2021 as a bonus for free.

Don’t forget to spend your pro shop credits before the end of the year.
Shop Specials for October

    20% off all wedges and putters.
    20% off all shoes in stock

    20% off all current year mens shirts.

From the Pro Shop...
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From the Greens Committee...
Key Points:

 

From the Golf Committee...
Tournaments (using a shotgun start) must have a minimum of 28 players to be considered viable to run. 
This does not include Night Golf or Crazy Golf tournaments.

Upcoming Tournaments:
 

10/17 - Octoberfest (12:00 Shotgun)
11/7  - Gobbler Open (12:00 Shotgun)
  

* We are addressing concerns about carts being off the path around the greens and tee areas.
* Greens have been punched and Fall maintenance in the process.
* Getting quotes to increase chemical budget to match golf course needs.
* We will be cutting down some dead trees this winter.
* We are developing a winter equipment maintenance program.
* Maurice is still working on our Lastech mower. 
* Looking at a date to move flags off greens and tees in front of teeing ground to give them a rest from all 

the golf season traffic. Also implementing a winter walking or Cart Path Only (CPO) rule.

Adopt A Hole Program for 2021
Members who would like to adopt a hole should contact Keith Lake, Chairman of the Green’s 
Committee.  Your participation will make a difference in how nice the course looks throughout the 
golfing season.  Thank you to those who participate in this program. Contact Keith by email at 
klake124@fuse.net.
Adopted holes: #1-Keith Lake, #9-Todd Gindling, #18-Buck and Beth Ann Gindling, #12-Forward/
Middle Tee-Terry Alverson, #10-Jeff McIntyre, Joe Ice (#16 Restroom).

mailto:klake124@fuse.net
mailto:klake124@fuse.net
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From the Board...
Ballot for the Board: Joey Balser, Josh Schwering, Tyler Ellinger, Terry Alverson, Lou Caperoon

Poll opens on Friday, October 15th at 5 and closes at 8:00 Opens Saturday at 11 and closes at 5.

We will be revising the bylaws to update the requirements for voting for the board. It will include voting by proxy and 
email. We may eliminate the Friday voting at the club as that was always a time when people came out to eat. We will 
keep the Saturday voting at the club but might shorten the time. This will be noted in a future newsletter for our 
members to review before we pass the amendment.

Finances continue to look good through the end of the year.
 

 
 

Board of Directors:
Phil Collins - President

Terry Alverson - Vice President
Josh Grossman - Treasurer
Steve Dwenger - Secretary

Jason Gindling, Eddy Lee, Lou Caperoon, Keith Lake, Michael Johnston

General Manager
Kurt Balser

email: kurtbalser@greensburgcountryclub.com
Greensburg Country Club

1630 W. Park Rd.
Greensburg, IN  47240

www.greensburgcountryclub.com
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GCC1925

Pro Shop
812-663-2229                                                                    

mailto:kurtbalser@greensburgcountryclub.com
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Golf News Update...
 Club Championship Winners:  Men’s Club Champion  -  Keegan McCullough
                                    Senior Club Champion  -  Dan Beesley
                                     1st Flight Champion  -  Mark Scheidler
                                     2nd Flight Champion  -  Michael Johnston
                                     3rd Flight Champion  -  Chad Adkins

 

Closing Day winners: Derek Santiago, Alvey, David Hamer, Steve Binkley, and 
Steve Dwenger.

TSC Shootout: Winner - Harold McIntyre, Runner-up - Terry Alverson, 3rd, Bronco.

Thanks to our TSC Sponsors for making the shootout a great success.

We are working on forward tees on 12. Tilling up the ones on the left and right and 
resodding the middle tee.
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